LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN DEARBORN BOARD OF EDUCATION
AND
DEARBORN FEDERATION OF TEACHERS

Elementary School - Coding Extra Pay Assignment

The Dearborn Board of Education (hereinafter referred to as the Board), and the Dearborn Federation of Teachers (hereinafter referred
to as the DFT), the above mentioned parties agree as follows:

The District and DFT agree to the following changes effective beginning the 2022-23 school year,

Article XXIX EXTRA-INSTRUCTIONAL SERVICE PAY

Addition of the following District Elementary school extra pay assignment:

4th Grade Coding Club  4.75% One-Districtwide Position
5th Grade Coding Club  4.75% One-Districtwide Position

If the same person is filling both positions, fourth and fifth grade sessions must be held on different days (each a minimum of two
times a week).

The District is funding this extra pay assignment with the Title TV grant and determines whether or not this extra pay is offered cach
year.

For the Board of Education For the Dearborn Federation of Teachers

Of the School District of the
City of Dearborn
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